
of the President 

Philippine Information Agency 
Aliensiyang Pan g-irnpormasyon ng Pilipinas 
Negros Oriental Information Center 
4th Floor, Mariano Perdices Coliseum, Capitol Area, Dumaguete City 
(035) 527 - 3640 I pianetorvahoo.com  

November 14, 2022 

MR. SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAUUN, CESO - V 
Schools Division Superintendent 
Department of Education (DepEd) - Division of Negros Oriental  
Capitol Area, Dumaguete City 

ATTN: Ms. Karla P. Antonio, 
Public Information Officer - Designate 

Dear Mr. Paulin, 

Greetings from the Philippine Information Agency (PM) and the Association of 
Negros Oriental Public Information Officers (ANOPIO)! 

The NA and ANOPTO will conduct the regular briefing-conference for Public 
Information Officers (PIOs) on November 22, 2022 (Tuesday), 8:30 a.m. 
at Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas (BSP) - Dumaguete Branch, North Road, 
Dumaguete City. 

Officials from the BSP will orient ANOPIO members about the newly-released 
Polymer Banknotes and its Clean Note Policy which is part of their advocacy 
campaign in preserving the integrity of the Philippine banknotes. 

After the briefing-orientation, members of the association will proceed with 
the election of its new set of officers as mandated by the organization's 
Constitution and By-laws. 

This will also be followed by the oath-taking of the newly elected officers which 
will be officiated by BSP officials. 

Relative to this, we would like to request your good office to allow your 
Information officer to participate In the said activity. 

Thank you very much for your cooperation for the best interest of the 
province. 

Very trulyours, 

4AProv&incial
iCATAN..TILOS 

 Information Center Manager 
ANOPLO ADVISER 

PIA-7, 3d  Floor, Machay Bldg., Gorordo Ave., Cebu City, Cebu 
Tel. No. (032) 232 - 4062 1 www.pia.gov.ph  
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